
 

 

Updated Electronic Payment and Remittance Application Now Online 

Neighborhood News – January 2024 
 

An updated Electronic Payment and Remittance Advice Application is now available on our website. This update is 

part of our ongoing commitment to enhance provider experience and streamline administrative processes. Providers 

can easily access and download the updated application from the Forms page on Neighborhood Health Plan of 

Rhode Island’s (Neighborhood) website. 

Once you have filled out the updated application, please email it to eftproviders@nhpri.org for processing. This will 

ensure a faster and more efficient handling of your electronic payment setup and remittance advice: 

Neighborhood encourages you to utilize this updated resource. If you have any questions or require assistance, 

please feel free to reach out to Provider Services at 1-800-963-1001. 

 

 

https://www.nhpri.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/Electronic-Payment-and-RA-Application-002.pdf
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